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Dear Parents and Carers 

 

 

It has been brought to my attention that Orchard Gardens is becoming very congested with cars as parents 

drop pupils off and pick up children.  The yellow zig zag markings in the road area are a ‘no stop zone’ and 

no cars should be stopping on these zig zags at any point. 

 

Zig Zag lines outside schools are there to protect your children. 

 

Both yellow and white zig-zag road markings indicate that parking is prohibited and by doing so can carry 

more than just a fine - you can be given penalty points too. WSCC parking wardens are currently doing 

spot checks. 

 

The school can issue a parking permit to enable parents to park in the theatre car park free of charge for a 

maximum of half an hour in the morning and half an hour at night, so please consider taking this option and 

helping us to keep our children safe and reduce the congestion outside the school.  If you would like a 

permit, please contact the school office. 

 

Please also note that parking in the car park of St Joseph’s Infant School is prohibited unless you have an 

appointment at that school. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 
Mrs Lisa Hardy 

Executive Headteacher 
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